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Charlotte Academy Talk              April 13th 2017  

Next Week’s Events 
Monday 
Tennis 

Football 

       Tuesday 

Fitness Boot Camp 

Tae Kwon Do 

   Wednesday  

Model UN 3:00-4:00 

Tennis 

Football 

    Thursday 

                 Annual Event Meeting 8:30 

Fitness Boot Camp 

Bricks for Kidz 

Builders Club 

News from Mrs. Fear  
Reenrollment – You should have received a letter about 
reenrollment. You do not want to miss our registration incentive.  
Please get your reenrollment packet in by May 15th!   

Summer Academy- You should have received CA summer 
camp flyers this week. Please send them back to school asap. 
Limited spaces available! If you have any questions, please call 
or email. There is one change for the Montessori sessions… 
Science week will be July 17th- 21st and Cooking week will be 
June 19th- 23rd. 

The American Cancer Society is calling on all community 
members to participate in the annual Relay For Life of Port 
Charlotte on Saturday, April 29th at Port Charlotte High 
School from 10am-10pm. Our theme this year is Dr. Seuss. 
So, there is fun for the whole family. The Relay for Life 
movement is the world’s largest fundraising event to save 
lives from cancer. Uniting communities across the globe, the 
event celebrates people who have battled cancer, remember 
loved ones, and take action for lifesaving change and 
research. 
  
During Relay for Life events, members of each team take 
turns walking or running around the track or path. Teams 
participate in fundraising in the months leading up to the 
event. Relay for Life brings the community embracing their 
collective power to free the world from the pain and suffering 
of cancer. 
  
Funds raised help the American Cancer Society provide free 
information and support for people facing the disease today, 
and fund cancer research that will help protect future 
generations. 
 
 

Spring Picture Day: On April 25th, students should wear uniforms 
for class pictures.  If your child would like an individual spring 
picture you can bring a change of clothes.  
 
 

CAPA Corner 

Teacher Appreciation Week 
May 1st- May 5th 

CAPA will be sending out a flyer in the 
next couple of days announcing the 
events for Teacher Appreciation Week. 
We wanted to give you notice that on 
Tuesday, May 2nd, we have scheduled our 
annual flower giving. Please bring in your 
flowers that morning. If you would like to 
help arrange the flowers for the teachers, 
you are welcome to help.  In addition, 
your child can write some words on a 
card. 

 


